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         May   14,   2021   
Dear   ETSD   Families,   
  

“Alone   we   can   do   so   little,   together   we   can   do   so   much.”     
  --   Helen   Keller   

  
Highlights   this   week :    Asian   American   &   Pacific   Islander   Heritage   Festival   in   our   town   this   
Sunday!;   Masks   Still   Required   at   this   Time;   Vaccination   Opportunity   May   20   for   Ages   12   &   
Up   
  
  

Asian   American   &   Pacific   Islander   Heritage   Festival   in   our   town   this   Sunday!   
Evesham   Township   is   hosting   this   free   festival   this   Sunday   from   1   pm   to   4   pm   on   the   
grounds   of   the    Gibson   House   Community   Center,   535   E.   Main   St.    The   day   will   feature   live   
performances,   ethnic   foods,   art   stations,   and   more.   Our   Congressman   Andy   Kim   is   a   
special   guest.   Please   come   on   out   for   this   fantastic   event.   For   more   information,   please   see   
the   event   flyer   on   our    Community   Activities    webpage.   See   you   there!   
  
  

Masks   Still   Required   at   this   Time   
Masks   are   still   required   in   our   school   district   as   they   have   been   all   year   per   our   Reopening   
Plan.   The   most   recent   mask   guidance   released   yesterday   by   the   Center   for   Disease   
Control   (CDC),   which   states   that   fully   vaccinated   people   no   longer   need   to   wear   a   mask   or   
socially   distance   in   certain   settings,   does   not   change   any   aspect   of   our   Reopening   Plan   at   
this   time.   As   with   each   CDC   guidance   update   throughout   the   pandemic,   our   district   is   
awaiting   further   information   specific   to   schools   from   the   NJ   Department   of   Health,   the   NJ   
Department   of   Education,   and   our   county   health   department   before   determining   any   
changes.   If   any   changes   are   made,   we   will   certainly   communicate   them   as   soon   as   
possible.     
CDC   guidance   released   May   13:   
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/fully-vaccinated-guidance.html   
  
  
  

http://www.evesham.k12.nj.us/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/The+Gibson+House/@39.8840585,-74.893874,17z/data=!4m12!1m6!3m5!1s0x89c1340a1d84964f:0x3392391952b26671!2sThe+Gibson+House!8m2!3d39.8841155!4d-74.8916502!3m4!1s0x89c1340a1d84964f:0x3392391952b26671!8m2!3d39.8841155!4d-74.8916502?hl=en&authuser=0
https://www.evesham.k12.nj.us/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=25218637
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/fully-vaccinated-guidance.html
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Vaccination   Opportunity   May   20   for   Ages   12   &   Up   
Walmart   Pharmacy   is   partnering   with   the   Lenape   Regional   High   School   District   to   get   
vaccines   to   all   eligible   students.   All   Lenape   Region   Students   ages   12   and   up   (Evesham,   
Medford,   Medford   Lakes,   Mount   Laurel,   Shamong,   Southampton,   Tabernacle,   Woodland)   
may   attend   the   vaccination   clinic   at   Lenape   High   School   on   Thursday,   May   20,   2021,   for   
their   first   dosage   (and   again   for   the   second   dosage   on   June   10,   2021)   between   3   PM   and   7   
PM.   If   you   would   like   to   participate   in   this    voluntary    program,   please   see   the   event   flyer   
Vaccination   Event   May   20   for   ages   12   and   up    or   scan   the   QR   code   below   to   reserve   your   
spot.   On   the    SignUpGenius    form,   input    parent/guardian   name   and   contact   info    and   you   
may   add   child   name   (s)   in   the   “Comment”   section.   

    

  
  
  

Sincerely,   

  
Dr.   Justin   Smith   
Superintendent   of   Schools   

http://www.evesham.k12.nj.us/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OnzpiwteaacMUc9m_CoC-6Tf4_DdGaYj/view?usp=sharing

